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19th May 2014
Dear Parents 

Half Term Holiday

Just a quick reminder that we break up for half term on Friday 23rd May. School will finish at the normal time of 3.15pm. The second half of the summer term begins on Monday 2nd June.

Arts Week

This week is Arts week in school. The children will be doing all sorts of exciting projects including: designing and decorating their own tee-shirts, felt making, animation, woodwork, collage making and more. A special exhibition of the results of these will be held in the school hall, just after school, on Monday 2nd June. Please come into the hall to have a look at what the children have created.

School Photographs – Friday 6th June

Anthony Wright will be in school to take photographs of the children on Friday 6th June. If you have a younger sibling that you would like to have photographed with a school age child please bring them into school at 8.30am. Families will be photographed on a “first come, first served” basis. 
Class photographs of Reception and Year 6 will also be taken on this day. These will be displayed in school and will be available to order from the office.

We hope you have a very enjoyable half-term break and that this lovely weather continues.

Yours sincerely

Wendy R Jacobs

Headteacher
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